A. Read the paragraphs below: 以下の文章を読んでみましょう。



Paris is the capital of France. It is the center of fashion, art and culture. The most famous landmark in Paris is the Eiffel Tower.

Travel



Japan is a country in the Pacific Ocean. There are many great cities, historical palaces, mountainous parks and a lot of shrines and temples in Japan. Japanese food is very famous, too.



Every year, millions of tourists around the globe spend their holidays in London. It is known for its rich history and culture. It is very famous for the Big Ben, Tower Bridge, Murky Thames and the London Eye.



Australia is called "The land down under" because you can find it in the southern part of the globe. It is famous for animals, the great barrier reef, and Sydney opera house. It is also one of the richest countries in the world.



New York is one of the most populated cities in the world. It is known for the statue of liberty, the Empire State Building, Central Park and Times Square. Many people go there to watch broadway shows.

Travel

<u>B. Words and Expressions (語彙と表現)</u>

Check the pronunciation, meaning and usage of the words with your tutor.

講師と一緒に単語の発音、意味、表現を確認しましょう。

Words and Expressions	Example Sentence
center	main place or object
中心	主要な場所やもの
mountainous	having a lot of mountains
山地	多くの山がある
spend	to pass time
費やす	時間を過ごす
southern	in the south
南部の	南にある
populated	a lot of people
人口の多い	多くの人

出展

意味 Weblio辞書 英和辞典・和英辞<u>http://ejje.weblio.jp/</u> 例文 Weblio 英語例文 <u>http://ejje.weblio.jp/sentence/</u>



C. Write the missing words. Choose from the box below.

下のボックスから選んで欠けている単語を埋めましょう。

center	spend	populated
mountainous	southern	

- 1 It is the _____ of fashion, art and culture.
- 2 There are many great cities, historical palaces, _____ parks and a lot of shrines and temples in Japan.
- 3 Every year, millions of tourists around the globe ______ their holidays in London.
- 4 Australia is called "The land down under" because you can find it in the _____ part of the globe.
- 5 New York is one of the most ______ cities in the world.
- D.Answer the following questions based on the paragraphs:文章の内容に沿って、次の質問に答えましょう。
 - 1 What is the capital of France?
 - Answer The capital of France is...
 - 2 Where is Japan located?
 - Answer Japan is located in...
 - 3 What is London famous for?
 - Answer London is famous for...
 - 4 What is Australia called?
 - Answer Australia is called...
 - 5 What is New York known for?
 - Answer New York is known for...

Answer the following question. Start your answer with the expression

E.provided.与えられた表現から始まるよう、次の問題に答えましょう。

What countries do you want to visit someday?

Answer: I want to visit...